
DATE: August 20,2018 
TO: Board of Education 
FROM: Chris Rice 
SUBJECT: Donation from Scott Trucking 
 

Per Board Policy 7230, all gifts to the district are to be accepted and acknowledged by the Board. On July 

10, 2017 Mr. Rice was presented a check for $2,500 by Kathy Drew of Scott Trucking. Mrs. Drew and Mr. 

Rice have discussed potential uses for the funds including supplementing the purchase of new uniforms 

for the High School Band.  

 

RECOMMENDED BOARD ACTION: “Resolved, that the Lawton Community Schools Board of 

Education accepts and acknowledges the donation from Scott Trucking.” 


